CENTRAL PLAINSWATER ENHANCEMENT STEERING COMMITTEE: PROGRESS REPORT TO
31 OCTOBER 2000

The Water Services Manager updated the Committee on progress being made by the joint steering committee
with feasibility studies into an irrigation scheme for the central plains. The report advised that the steering
committee was in a position to present the results of the stage 1 studies to a joint meeting of the Strategy and
Resources Committee and the Selwyn District Council.

The Committee resolved:
1 That the information be received.
2. That a special joint meeting of the Selwyn District Council and the Christchurch City Council’s Strategy

and Resources Committee be held on the afternoon of Monday 18 December 2000 in the Selwyn District
Council’s offices at Darfield.



